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Dear Parents,  
 
World Book Day – Thursday 7th March  
  
To celebrate this year's World Book Day on Thursday 7th March, we would like the children to 
come to school dressed in a costume to represent their favourite book character.   
  
On World Book Day, the children will also receive a £1 token to use at a book shop to buy a book 
from a special selection. This year the titles the children can choose from can be found on - 
https://www.worldbookday.com/books-and-tokens/  
The children can exchange their token for one of these books (no money is needed):  
  

 
  
  
On this day, we will also be having a ‘Free Choice Reading and Writing’ day. The children will be 
able to plan and write a piece of writing of their own choice. They could choose to write their own 
story, poem, information text, play, newspaper report or writing of their own choice. This should be 
their best writing and there will be prizes for each class.  
  
  
Thank you for your continued support  
  
Miss S Wootton   
English Lead   
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